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Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)

From: Gary Speed <speedfirmltd@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 15, 2024 5:05 PM
To: Public Comment
Subject: FOR PERMANENT MORATORIUM/BAN OF CAFOs

It is essential that the Buffalo National River and Little Red River water quality be protected from 
agricultural runoff and fecal and nutrient pollution originating from hog farms, poultry farms and cattle 
operations. I support a PERMANENT MORATORIUM AND BAN on CAFOs in the Buffalo River 
Watershed and Little Red Watershed. 
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4101 Star Mountain Rd. 
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